
 

 

 

Western Australian Building and Construction Consultative Committee  

Key Outcomes of 8 June 2023 Meeting 
 

 

 The fourth meeting of the BCC Committee commenced with an acknowledgement of country. 

 The Chair welcomed members and guests. 

 Members approved the Western Australian Building and Construction Consultative Committee 

Strategic Plan 2023 – 2025 (Strategic Plan). 

 Members noted that the Strategic Plan and the Strategic Plan summary will be provided to the 

Minister for Industrial Relations for endorsement. 

 The Chair provided members with an update on the outcomes of the first Contractual 

Frameworks Working Group (CFWG) meeting held on 23 May 2023.  

 Tiffany Allan from the Construction Training Fund and Kathy Hoare from the Department of 

Training and Workforce Development gave presentations to the BCC Committee on the current 

and future initiatives that each organisation is undertaking to improve training and workforce 

retention in the construction industry.   

 Future BCC Committee meetings are scheduled for 7 September 2023 and 2 November 2023. 

 


